July 12, 2013

City of Bunnell 1769 E Moody Blvd Bunnell, FL 32110 Received:

Date: 7//2/13

Dear Mr. Martinez,

It is with deep regret that I give you my formal notice of resignation as Finance Director for the City of Bunnell. My last working day will be August 2, 2013.

This was not an easy decision, because I am grateful for the rewarding employment I've had working under your tutelage at the City of Bunnell, but after long consideration I have decided to accept a position with another company. My resignation is in no way to be perceived as my being unhappy or dissatisfied with my job, its responsibilities, or your leadership. However, based on decisions that have been made in recent months, the vision of the current board majority has changed and many years of hard work and progress that your team has accomplished will essentially come undone. I have enjoyed working at the City of Bunnell and will deeply miss my colleagues here; however, I look forward to this new position to challenge my abilities and further develop my career.

I appreciate the professional development and opportunities from the City of Bunnell and in particular from you. Your mentoring support and relentless motivation has encouraged me to continuously challenge myself and strengthen my skills. I hope that we will continue our relationship as I move forward in my career.

I wish the City of Bunnell and the rest of the administrative team continued growth and success in the future.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Lynn Bertha